Lothian Running Club – Minutes – 7th November 2012
	1. Attendees: Colin Meek, Kenny Mearns, Colin Banham, John Malcolm, Saran Jones,  Mike Turnbull, Shona Young, Ted Finch, 
Apologies: 


	2. Minutes of the last meeting  - Approved
	


	3. Treasurers Report

Balance sheets were distributed and discussed.  
	


	4. Update on club championship races
It was decided to concentrate on local races that are easily accessible to all members. A total of 6-10 races were to be chosen.  Members to email Ted with suggested races for championship inclusion
	




	5. Boxing Day Progress Report
New route was discussed and map distributed to show planned route.  New signage is required and marshalling needs organised. TF to source new signs for race.
	TF


	6. Coaching Matters

No level 2 coaches available except Saran who is prepared to continue coaching until the AGM. Club needs level 2 coaches to assist Saran on Wednesdays.  Saran is happy to continue with Friday nights sessions
	


	7.Any correspondence
No correspondence to discussed
	


	8.Propossals from members
Matter raised by Edel was discussed and it was decided that this needs to be discussed at the AGM and her point clarified.
	



	9.Proposals from committee and fees for 2013
Membership fees were discussed and it was decided that adult membership would be £16.00 whether competing or not and family membership would be £32.00 for next year.  Online payment to be set up to make it easier to collect/pay membership fees
	TF


	10.AGM
Nominations and vacancies list of posts was distributed.
AGM procedure – CM to deliver the presidents report of achievements etc for the year. KM to deliver financial report. TF to distribute voting sheets at door as members arrive. Peter West to be asked if he will provide laptop to present annual report. MT to ask Shane Fenton to provide overview for presenting on the evening.
	CM, KM,  TF,   MT


	11. Resolve Mike/Murray situation
As Murray was not available this was left unresolved
	


	12. Review of clubs achievement to date
This was not discussed but the Helen MacDonald trophy for the trail race was discussed and CM and TF will design a trophy for next year’s trail race
	
CM, TF


	13. Date of Next Meeting
Wednesday 5th December 2012 at 8.30pm at the Livingston Inn
	



